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Vacation Bible School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 21-25    9:00 AM – 11:30 AM 
For ages 5 through 5th grade 

Scan the code to register 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Preschool Storytime Thursdays in 

June 10:00 AM 

Preschool children are invited to join us in     
Fellowship Hall for fun stories and crafts.      
Register by scanning the code.                              
Contact Pastor Eva for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Below are the highlights from the leadership board meeting on 
Monday, May 12: 

• Summer worship starts on June 1st.  

• Building maintenance updates: review and update vendor management policies. 

• Preschool updates: look at budget for next year 

• July 13th - Christmas in July 

• Special envelopes go towards congregational care in June. 

• Special envelopes go towards mission and outreach in July. 

 



Adopt A Highway  

Twenty-Six Bags of Trash and Bragging Rights  

When Grove’s members come together to pick up trash along the three mile stretch 

of Whitford Road and Grove Road near church, of course their goal is to clear the 

roadside of debris. This Spring that meant twenty-six bags of trash that won’t end up 

in the sewer system or in the bubbling creeks that run along the side of the road. 

 

But it has also become a tradition to see who 

finds the most unusual item. This Spring’s     

oddities included three one-dollar bills and a 

Wawa credit card, but Rae Guthrie and Kathy 

Matthews won bragging rights for the oddest 

item when they found the bleached skull and 

bones of a large animal, possibly a dear.  

 

Thank you to this Spring’s participants: Rae 
Guthrie, Kathy Matthews, Jeff Parno, Susan 
Parno, Jeff Popyack. We hope even more   
members of the Grove congregation will join us 
in July. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our Journey of Hope (R) Cancer Care Ministry at Grove seeks to serve 
persons impacted by cancer (people who have cancer, their loved ones, family & 
close friends, caregivers) and to create a point of connection between the church  
and the community that extends the love of God with grace and hope. Toward that 
end, OJOH at GUMC is supporting the American Cancer Society (ACS) Relay for Life 
of Chester County, PA, again this year.  There are several ways that you can help 
support this cause as well: 

• Join us -  join our team and come walk with us!    

• Donate - any amount is appreciated.     

 

Event: Saturday, September 27th from 3pm to 9pm                                                                                     
at 220 Valley Creek Blvd., Exton, PA. 

 

Contact OurJourneyOfHope@grovechurch.org or speak with  
Kristin Mattie if you have questions. 

 

Scan the QR code to join our team or make a donation.       
Thank you!   

mailto:OurJourneyOfHope@grovechurch.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  







 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




